
1

Doughty, Charlotte

From: Maggie.O-Brien@warwick.ac.uk

Sent: 03 May 2024 17:55

To: O'Brien, Maggie

Cc: Kirk, Becca; Doughty, Charlotte; Lowe, Daniel; Twigg-Flesner, Christian; Skeates, 

Andrew

Subject: Examinations - Further Information and Reminder on Exam Preparation Session

Categories: Law - Student Email Archive

Dear Student 

There have been a number of enquiries about examinations since my DUG Update on 
Wednesday.  So here are a few reminders and points to the guidance. 

I will be delivering an Examination preparation session at 2pm on Tuesday 7th May. This is an in-
person session in which I will cover revision tips, exam formats, what to do on the day, how to access 
the portal, and take questions on any and all of the above.  The session will be recorded.  The venue is 
room S0.21 in the Social Sciences building.  Do come along.  

All you need to know about the exams is on the exam guidance section of .the Student Hub.  Here 
you will find a link to your personal timetable.  

A mock assessment (LA1230MOCK) will be available on AEP on Wednesday 8 May at 9.30am, 
with a submission at 12.45pm. The paper is a cover sheet with no questions included, and we 
recommend that all students use this opportunity to check their access to AEP, that the correct 
reasonable adjustments are pulling through and familiarise themselves with the instructions for Law 
School examinations. Students should also practice uploading a mock answer sheet (this could just 
be a blank document with your student ID number) in a .docx (Word) or .pdf format, with an 
appropriate file name. Further exam guidance, including the use of AEP, is available on the Student 
Hub.  This is not compulsory but it always adviseable to practise.  

If you have any questions, feel free to use the DUG Padlets below 

First years Padlet

Intermediate Years and Finalists Padlet

I hope to see you either at the Exam preparation session or the Module Fair. 

Best wishes, 

Maggie and Daniel 


